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Senator Nangle, Rep Crafts and members opf the Transportation committee, 
My name is Steve Eagles and I am a. proud resident of Dresden Maine who happens 
to own a Bolt EUV and I wish to testify is support of LD 622 ro put a surcharge on 
electric cars to contribute to the Maine highway funds.  As a member of the Dresden 
Budget Review Committee I have been made aware of the cost of paving and 
maintaining roads which cost our taxpayers a great deal of money.  The tax on gas in 
Maine is about $.30 which goes mostly to roads and I pay none of that.  My neighbors
are aware that they are paying for my damage to the roads and I want to contribute.  
We are thrilled with our EV and paying an extra $250. per year is an insignificant and
thoroughly just fee which we should pay.


